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Recently, you may have received a solicitation by mail or via e-mail from 
various companies which offer “Water or Sewer Line Repair Insurance 
Coverage”.   
 

Please note these solicitations are from independent companies which 
have no affiliation with HWEA.   Any questions concerning these solicitations 
should be directed to the independent company listed on the letterhead.    
 

If you should have any questions or comments about this issue, please 
contact our main office at T # 270-887-4246.  
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